
Classes for Grades X and XII 

In light of the rampant spread of the coronavirus and as advised by the Directorate 

of Education, classes for Grades X and XII, which were supposed to commence on 17 

March, 2020 have been suspended. However, the school has decided to switch to the 

remote learning option. This may not be the preferred method of learning for many, 

but we hope you will understand that it will help limit exposure to Covid-19.  

Please note that the classes will be conducted on a daily basis. You’re requested to 

make sure that your ward attends all the classes and completes the tasks assigned to 

them with sincerity. The schedule for the classes and other important details will be 

shared with you shortly. Kindly check the school website for the same. Referring to 

the schedule would also help you ensure that your ward spends only the required 

amount of time using the internet.  

The above-mentioned mode of learning would require a suitable device, preferably 

one with a large screen, internet access and a strong internet connection. Please rest 

assured that technical glitches, if any, would be resolved and the school would make 

every possible effort to ensure that the classes are conducted smoothly.   

 

Warm Regards 

 


